
On Thursday April 28th, the whole school, from our youngest-Preps-to
our oldest-Year 6’s-participated in our Annual Cross Country event.

Blessed with fabulous weather and a large number of excited parents
and caregivers, each student gave it their best effort as they

negotiated a very difficult course to secure points for their house in
order to see who could be crowned the winning house for Cross

Country. Students wore clothing associated with their house and some
even borrowed items from home to put designs on their faces and

colour in their hair. Staff members even got in on the act and dressed
up in the colour of the house that they were given. Following the

conclusion of the event, Mr.O’ had the very difficult task of collating all
the results and calculating the points for each house, in order to find
out the overall winners. In the end, the finishing positions were very

very close, with only a few points separating each house. Results were:



First-Loyola
Second-McAuley

Third-Bosco
Fourth-Mercy



This event also assisted Mr.O’ in the selection of the school Cross

Country for students in Years 3-6. Those students that qualified will
attend the Watsonia District Cross Country Event.



Congratulations to all who participated and a big shout out and thank
you to the following. The School Sports Committee,the Year 6 Health

and PE CAT students who capably organised and oversaw the running
of the event. To our two parent helpers, Claire Hatty and Laura Burke.
Without staff assistance and most importantly parents who are willing

to help, these events do not happen easily.
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